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TELEPHONE MESSAGE | 11406

Message received, Friday, November 22™ at 5:54 p-m.

Hey Will, Gordon McDonald, um. Wanted to close the loop with you on the,
ah, matter we discussed earlier this week with Peter Hutchins. Ah, the, um,
ah, he wanted to, ah, be updated on what, what the disposition was with Father
Haller. Ah, the Diocese investigated the allegations, found them credible and
they had, the Diocesan Review Board, ah, recommended his removal and the
bishop has approved and that will be happening this weekend. Um. So that it
is, my number is and I just wanted to bring you
up to speed. Take care, bye. '





